LABORERS' INTERNATIONAL UNION OF NORTH AMERICA, AFL-CIO

LOCAL 210

25 Tyrol Drive Cheektowaga, N.Y. 14227 Phone (716) 668-9081 Fax: (716) 668-9082

December 20, 2024

In Re: Laborers Market Recovery Fund Wage Deduction

Dear Contributing Employer Partners,

Effective January 1st, 2025, Laborers Local 210 will be suspending the collection of our Market Recovery Fund Wage Deduction. Please discontinue withholding this wage deduction from Local 210 Laborers' paychecks.

Laborers Local 210's Executive Board will revisit the re-implementation of the Market Recovery Fund Wage Deduction by the end of 2025. Laborers Local 210 will promptly communicate with our Employer Partners our decision well in advance of years end.

The Remittance Website will reflect this change with the January's Remittance Forms which are due February 15, 2025. If you have any questions, please the Union office at 716-668-9081.

Sincerely,

Peter Capitano Business Manager

Laborers Local 210